
PACER is reaching out to all communities, organizations, and schools across the country to unite against bullying 
and unite for kindness, acceptance and inclusion. Show your support and include your efforts in this important 
cause. Your organization or school will be listed on PACER’s site with a link to your website, along with a list of 
any activities or events you are holding in connection with bullying prevention.

Complete and send this completed form to:

• Email: Bullying411@PACER.org

• Fax: (952) 838-0199

• Mail: PACER’s National Bullying Prevention Center
 8161 Normandale Blvd.
 Minneapolis, MN 55437

Apply to Become a Champion!
Organization Name: 

Address:                                                                                                 City:                                                                State: 

Organization Website:

Contact Name:

Contact Phone:                                                            Contact Email:

Activities or events of your organization connected with bullying prevention:

Thank you for playing such an important role in raising awareness about bullying prevention. When we stand together, 
no one stands alone!

“It’s time to take action. Teachers, parents, students, and adults throughout each community must work together to 
create a climate that doesn’t accept bullying. When bullying is addressed, communities will see more students with higher 
self-esteem, better school attendance, less physical and mental stress, and better school performance.”

–Julie Hertzog, Director of PACER’s National Bullying Prevention Center
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The End of Bullying Begins with You.
®

Become a Champion Against Bullying
Show Your Support for PACER’s National Bullying Prevention Center


